

Department of Employee Relations

Tom Barrett Mayor

Executive Director

Maria Monteagudo

David Heard Fire and Police Commission

Michael Brady Employee Benefits Director

David Kwiatkowski Labor Negotiator

December 1, 2005

James Owczarski, Common Council Administration Manager City Clerk's Office Room 205, City Hall City of Milwaukee

Dear Mr. Owczarski:

The City of Milwaukee negotiating team and Public Employees' Union Local 61, LIUNA, AFL-CIO, CLC have reached agreement on a grievance settlement that involved two employees who had been laid off from the Field Headquarters Coordinator job classification. In order to implement this settlement, the Salary Ordinance needs to be amended. Please open a file. Further information, including a copy of the settlement, will be forthcoming.

Sincerely,

Elisabeth F. Schraith City Labor Officer

Elisabeth of Schrick

c:

Michael Campbell Dan Thomas Michael Engelbart

EFS Open title file2462004 grstmt Labr/loc61